
 

 

Attention Customers: 
Please be advised that in response to rising health concerns as related to the Coronavirus  
the Regulatory Services Division has temporarily suspended, in home, residential 
inspections. Our operating status will be reassessed Monday, March 23, 2020. 
Additionally, you may call 301-206-4004 to speak with an Inspection Services Agent, 
check our website at www.wsscwater.com or 
email InspectionSupport@wsscwater.com for updates. 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  

 

  

  

WSSC Water is the proud provider of safe, seamless and satisfying water services, making 
the essential possible every day for our neighbors in Montgomery and Prince George’s counties. 

We work to deliver our best because it’s what our customers expect and deserve. 
 

        
   

 

 

http://www.wsscwater.com/
https://myemail.constantcontact.com/Statement-from-WSSC-Water-on-COVID-19.html?soid=1131276412773&aid=v3ByLTVOGOk
https://www.facebook.com/WSSCWater/
https://twitter.com/wsscwaternews
https://www.linkedin.com/company/washington-suburban-sanitary-commission/
https://www.youtube.com/user/WSSCVideos
https://www.facebook.com/WSSCWater/
https://twitter.com/wsscwaternews
https://www.linkedin.com/company/washington-suburban-sanitary-commission/
https://www.youtube.com/user/WSSCVideos

